
 

November 9, 2020 

 

Administration 

• Budget has been submitted to Island County 

• Staff pictures for website and stations 

• Work with Commissioner St. Clair on rural broadband grant 

Personnel 

• Congratulations to Stephen Hansen on successfully completing Probation 

• Tiner / Pace positions posted 

• Firefighter / Paramedic hiring update 
 

Operations and Training 

• PM Training – Evaluating options with Bellingham Fire 

• Art of reading smoke – All officer training 

• Cadet Muster – Two CIFR Cadets participated in statewide competition 

• Preparations for response to surge in COVID-19 cases 

Community Outreach 

• Drafting letter for next Mabana Flames Newsletter 

 


